

A Public Hearing for LUB Amending Bylaw 2018-823 was held in Council Chambers of the Mannville Village Office on Tuesday, October 2, 2018.

The purpose of proposed Bylaw No. 2018-823 is to amend the Land Use Bylaw 2006-734, as amended, to address the legalization of cannabis, including production, distribution of, and retail sales of cannabis and industrial hemp.

Present

Rex Smith
Jim Jackson
Shantell Bielesch
Jocelyne Lanovaz
Jill McLuckie

Mayor
Deputy Mayor
Councillor
Councillor
Councillor

Jody Quickstad Jennifer Hodel Chief Administrative Officer

Assistant Chief Administrative Officer

Amanda Strowger Recording Secretary

Call to Order

Mayor Smith called the Public hearing to order at 6:30 pm.

Bylaw 2018-823

Mayor Smith called for presentations on Bylaw 2018-823.

No individuals were in attendance that wished to make a presentation.

Adjournment

MOTION by Councillor McLuckie for adjournment at 6:53 pm.

CARRIED.

Rex Smith, Mayor

Jody Quickstad, CAO